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Notice of Member Questions (Procedure Rule 11.2) – Council 12 

December 2023 

 

1. Councillor Barker-Lomax 
 

 

At the Executive Meeting on 28 November, 2023, Cllr Mirylees referred to a 

"Memorandum of Articles" between WBC and SCC; and that she expected The Edge 

to re-open by early December. 

Can the Leader confirm that the Heads of Terms for the Edge between WBC and 

SCC, referred to in the Council Meetings in October and November, have now been 

signed. 

Can the leader confirm that the full agreement between WBC and SCC will be 

signed the week commencing 11 December.   

Finally, can the leader now guarantee, in line with Cllr Mirylees’ forecast, that The 

Edge will be made available to Clubs in  December. If not, when can he guarantee 

that the Clubs will have access?” 

 


